
SILVERTON PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN COMMITTEE 

 

 

Minutes of the meeting held on Thursday, February 3rd, 2022, at 7.00 p.m. in the 

Dorothy Grainger Room. 

 

Present: Bill Croome (Chair), Richard White, Jon Smye, Olivia Kennard, Liz Gilbert, 

Olive Millward, Simon Hedges, Prue Nichols. 

 

1. Apologies were received from Gill Barratt, Janet Campbell. 

 

2. No members of the public attended. 

 

3. The Minutes of the last meeting were agreed and signed. 

 

4. Matters Arising.  

The discussion of the Zoom workshop of December 20th with Janvrin was again 

deferred. 

 

5.  Liz Trebble has given her resignation from the office of Chairman of the 

Committee but will remain a member and represent it on the Parish Council.  A precis 

of proceedings will be provided for her. PN  A letter of thanks for her service to the 

Committee will be sent. BC 

Bill Croome was elected Chairman until the end of March. Proposer: Jon Smye, 

Seconder: Olive Millward, with the unanimous agreement of the Committee. 

 

6.  Work continues on responses to comments made by parishioners on the draft Plan. 

An Access program will be used to co-ordinate responses for reply letters. These will 

be specific to individual comments where needed.  Policy groups will be consulted 

over final drafts. OK SH 

The next stage of work on the draft Plan will involve alterations to policies.  

 

7. BC reminded Committee members that expenses claims should be submitted to 

Silverton Parish Council against the Locality budget by the end of February. 

Locality will fund technical assistance to be provided by AECOM. A scoping report is 

expected. 

 

8. AOB  

A timeline for future work on the Plan was suggested. SH 

Details of expenses claims to be made by OK were approved. 

 

 

The next meeting will be on Thursday, February 17th, at 7.00 p.m. 

 

 

The meeting ended at 8.15 p.m. 


